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NEWS
 Posted Date: 01/20/2023

  

Please note that the entrance lane for Parking Lot C will have limited
access on Wednesday, January 25, from 7:00 to 10:30 AM.

All incoming traffic will be required to drive to the far left-hand side of
the lane (the current north-facing parking stalls). Parking will not be
allowed in the entrance lane parking stalls.

Regular traffic flow will resume after 10:30 AM.

Thank you for your understanding.
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